
Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. The company has a plan to improve water quality, 

wetlands and the river and leave the site better than it is today. I am writing to encourage you to 

permit the project as quickly as possible. 

I am supportive of Perpetua Resources' refined plan in large part because regulators named it as 

their preferred alternative. The USFS indicated it was the best option for mining the site because it 

eliminated the need for perpetual water treatment, had a better access route and did a better job 

managing stream temperatures. Regulators would not have identified Perpetua's plan as their 

favorite unless they were confident the company could minimize impacts to the environment and 

community while mining for gold and the critical mineral antimony. 

I urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge 

benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken the time to reduce 

its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process is designed to move the best 

plans forward and I feel that is what we will do with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Allen Brown 


